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March 13, 2012

Via Hand Delivery

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch
Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
The Portals, Room TW-A325
445 12th Street, SW
Washington, D.C. 20554

Re: WUML(FM), Lowell, MA, Facility No. 69410
Resumption of Licensed Operations

Dear Ms. Dortch:

Alisa R Lahey
202-230-5168
alisa.lahe)@dbr.com
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Office of the SecretarY

On behalf of the University of Massachusetts, Lowell, the licensee of FM
broadcast station WUML, Lowell, MA, this is to notify the Commission that the station
has resumed licensed operations.

On April 8, 2011, the University submitted a request for special temporary
authority for WUML to operate with reduced power due to the failure of the station's
transmitter (BSTA-20 11 O4O8ABF). That STA was granted through August 6, 2012.
WUML's transmitter has now been replaced and the station has resumed licensed
operations.

Sincerely,

Alisa R. Lahey

Iti4et( 1549 I

cc: Charles N. Miller, Audio Division, Media Bureau (via e-mail charles.millerfcc.gov)
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